





The Guay Family - Your missionaries in Thailand

June 5, 2015

Dear Friends,

We are sorry that this letter is so late. We wanted to wait to send our update until after Richard and Elijah returned from their trip to America. Then we heard that the couple that mails our prayer letters for us has been having health problems, so we kept putting it off to give them time to recover. Please help us pray for Larry and Judy Connor at Bread of Life Baptist Press. They are so kind to print and mail our prayer letters, print us tracts and Genesis/John/Romans. They are a blessing to us and many others!

We are so thankful that Richard was able to go to America to visit his father. He got to be there with him 5 days, and then his dad passed away. We are thankful he was able to be there to help his mother during that difficult time.

Richard was also able to visit many of our supporting churches during his 2 month stay there. He enjoyed being able to share about our ministry with them. If you would like to see the video we made for that, you can view it at https://youtu.be/Tb1adflOH9Y.

He also was able to attend our daughter's graduation from Crown College. Marah

returned to Thailand with her dad, and she has started teaching at a school in Chiang Rai. Please pray for her as she gets adjusted to a new city and her first job as a teacher.

Many of the men in our church helped out in Richard's absence. Between them and another young man coming to preach part of the time, everything went smoothly during his trip. We were pleased to see



everyone working together to help out!

In addition to our Thai and Burmese Karen church members, God has also blessed us with quite a few Filipinos. At first 2 teachers from the Philippines started coming to church and inviting their friends. Now we have between four and seven Filipinos coming to our services. This prompted us to start a service in English for them on Thursdays. One teacher has trusted in Jesus since coming here! It has been such a blessing to watch them growing in the Lord! Their enthusiasm to grow closer to God has been an encouragement to us!

Please continue to pray for our children's ministry. We had 3 more kids get saved last week! We have a large group of kids that are faithful to church and are excited to learn about God, but sadly we have others that want to come, but their parents won't allow them to. Please pray for us to be able to reach the parents.

As we worked on the video that we mentioned above, we just kept thinking about how thankful we are for all of you who support us. Without your prayer support and financial support, we would never have been able to accomplish so much. Our goal of the video was to thank all you for your part in our ministry. As you watch it and hear the testimonies of the members of Light Baptist Church, please remember that you had an important part in their lives. We are grateful for each of you who take time to lift us and the people here up in prayer, for each of you who sacrifice to financially support our ministry, and to each of you who encourage us as we labor here. We are blessed to have a faithful team helping us reach people in Thailand! Thank you!

Yours for Thailand,

Kakard and Kriste Deag

Our Sending Church: Galilean Baptist Church 1155 N. Hwy 67 Cedar Hill, TX 75104 (972) 291-2549

web: www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org

Contact us!

P.O. Box 36 Tak, 63000

Thailand

Vonage: (865) 622-3155 email: thaiguay@gmail.com web: www.TenForThais.org